
From: mail=eklutnahydro.com@wpdatacenter.com on behalf of Dave R. Rutz
To: Sam Owen
Subject: New Message From Eklutna Hydro - CONTACT US
Date: Thursday, February 15, 2024 12:40:36 PM

For 200 to 1000 extra fish per year I am sure nicer fish ladders could be installed to gain near this amount OF fish.
windmills in the ocean are killing this amount or more per year now. There is a very good fishery now at the
Tailrace which this would do away with so this is reverse of things getting better. We all need the power it produces
so lets keep the damn as is or upgrade it. Anchorage needs the water.
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